
Assalamo Alaykum Wa Rahmatu Allah Dear Brothers and Sisters; 

حِيم نِ ٱلرَّ ٰـ حۡمَ  بسِۡمِ ٱللهِ ٱلرَّ

                   36                                                                                                             >> 

  سُوۡرَةُ النُّور

 <<In houses (mosques) which Allâh has ordered to be raised (to be cleaned, and to be 

honoured), in them His Name is remembered. Therein glorify Him (Allah) in the 

mornings and in the evenings>> V.24:36 

  Alhamdolillah our Dear Respected Brothers and Sisters, all your valuable contributions 

throughout the years have now paid off. As such, our Muslim Community in Toronto now 

Masha'Allah counts another asset! It is with an immense pleasure we inform you that Alqalam 

Islamic Community Center will carry on it services at the newly owned property located at 

2430 Dufferin St. Toronto and will hold insha'Allah its first congregation on Friday April 

03rd, 2015 at Fajr prayer. Please bear in mind that the Jumua Khutba starts at 01:30 p.m.  

  Being thankful to Allah Soubhaneh and to all of you who made this project come true, 

Alqalam board members are humbly inviting all of you to join our open house on Saturday 

April 18th at 6:30 p.m.  Insha'Allah.   

  We ask Allah soubhaneh to guide all of us to the right path, to accept from all of us this 

ongoing charity, to grant the highest level of Paradise to all those who raise the Houses of Allah, 

to protect them and their loved ones in this life and in the hereafter, to bless their health and 

wealth and to make their lives full of joy and happiness. Ameen 

 

Jazakum Allah Khairan 

 

www.alqalamcenter.org 

2430 Dufferin St. Toronto 
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